
 

 

 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

NOTICE OF JONESVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

MAY BE HELD ELECTRONICALLY  

 

To the residents and property owners of City of Jonesville, Hillsdale County, Michigan, and any other 

interested parties.   

 

Please take notice that a regular meeting of the City of Jonesville Planning Commission will be held on 

Wednesday, August 12, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. The Planning Commission intends to meet at Wright Street 

Park, 416 Wright Street, Jonesville, MI 49250 and the public is welcome to attend.  Please bring a lawn 

chair and plan to practice appropriate social distancing.  Masks are required where distance cannot be 

maintained. 

 

In the event of inclement weather, the meeting will be held by electronic remote access.  If an electronic 

meeting is necessary, notice will be posted on the City website, www.jonesville.org, at City Hall and at 

Wright Street Park in the afternoon prior to the scheduled meeting time.  Electronic remote access, in 

accordance with the Michigan Governor’s Executive Order 2020-154, would be used to promote social 

distancing and to avoid group gathering so as to mitigate the spread of COVID-19.    

 

The public may participate by logging onto the website or calling into the phone number listed below: 

 

WEB ADDRESS: www.zoom.us 

CALL-IN TELEPHONE NUMBERS:  

1-312-626-6799 or 

1-929-205-6099 

 

MEETING ID: 893 5115 1825 

PASSWORD: 720820 

 

Members of the public may submit written comments and questions regarding any matter, including items 

of business that will come before the Board. Those received prior to 12:00 noon on Wednesday, August 

12, 2020 will be read aloud during the public comment portion of the agenda. The City reserves the right 

to summarize long written comments and questions and will provide Board members the full text of these 

comments subsequent to the meeting. 

To be read aloud during the meeting, public comments and questions must include the name and home 

address of the person submitting.  The comments and questions should also indicate the date of the 

electronic public meeting for which they are being submitted. 

Written comments and questions should be submitted to City Manager, Jeff Gray, at  

jgray@jonesville.org, or by mail at City Hall, 265 E. Chicago St., Jonesville, MI 49250. 

Persons with disabilities who require assistance in order to participate in the electronic public meeting 

should contact the City at the earliest opportunity by emailing clerk@jonesville.org or by calling 517-

849-2104. 

Cindy Means, Clerk 

City of Jonesville 

265 E. Chicago St 

Jonesville MI 49250 

517-849-2104 

clerk@jonesville.org 


